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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF MEXICO REQUESTING
THAT A STATEMENT BY THE SECRETARY OF EDUCATION OF MEXICO
BE INCLUDED ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS OF THE NEXT 
REGULAR MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL
PERMANENT MISSION OF MEXICO
OEA-02703

Washington, D.C., October 31, 2003

Excellency:


I have the honor to address Your Excellency in connection with the Third Meeting of Ministers of Education, held in Mexico City from August 11 to 13, 2003.
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In that regard, I would like to ask you to include a statement by the Secretary of Public Education of Mexico, Dr. Reyes Tamez Guerra, on the order of business of the regular meeting of the Permanent Council to be held on November 13, 2003.  Dr. Tamez Guerra will make a presentation on the achievements of that meeting.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.


Ambassador Miguel Ruiz Cabañas


Permanent Representative of Mexico to the


Organization of American States

His Excellency

Ambassador Salvador Rodezno

Chair of the Permanent Council of the

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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